## Insurance Women of San Antonio



January 4, 2021

Happy New Year!

I hope everyone had a wonderful and joyous holiday season!

A very special thank you to Lucy Martinez for making our Holiday Luncheon fun and beautiful! It was so great to see everyone and honor our Past Presidents, we had 17 Past President's in attendance. The games were fun, prizes were fantastic, and we had great vendors! A lot of Food, Fun and Fellowship was enjoyed by all who attended.

I would also like to thank the Holiday Luncheon sponsors listed below, their generosity helped make the luncheon extra special.

NFIB, Faucet Parts & Plumbing Supplies, Texas Specialty Underwriters Inc., Worldwide Facilities LLC/MHI-MGA Division, GBMB Insurance, McCorkle Commercial Insurance, CRC Group, Penn America Group and ProCare Collision

Another special thank you goes to Pat Villarreal for organizing the Woodrow Wilson Elementary School Coat Drive. Our members and community donated 79 coats, which Pat and I delivered on December 14th. The Principal and staff were so thankful.

Please join me in welcoming our new Community Service Chair, Hailey Massey with Cavalry Construction & Restoration. She will continue our work with Woodrow Wilson Elementary School and St Jude Children's Hospital. Remember, you can donate to St. Jude throughout the year. We will be accepting donations at all of our IWSA events and on our donation page at <a href="https://fundraising.stjude.org/iwsa">https://fundraising.stjude.org/iwsa</a>.

I hope to see you at our **January Luncheon on Thursday, January 28, 2021**. Anne Marie Weldon, Public Speaker, Blogger and Life Coach, will be discussing "A Weldon Life – How to Live Your 'Well Done' Life". What a perfect topic to start the year, feel free to invite a friend! The luncheon will be held at the Old San Francisco Steakhouse, Gold Room, located at 10223 Sahara St. More information will coming soon to your inbox soon.

Get ready for the **Backyard Oasis Giveaway Fundraiser**. Tickets will go on sale this month, \$2.00 each or 6 for \$10! The drawing will be held on April 21, 2021 at the 25<sup>th</sup> Swing into Spring Golf Tournament. You do not have to be present to win. Items to be given away include: **Pit Boss Pellet Grill with Cover & Grilling Accessories, Yeti Tank Ice Bucket Package, Outdoor Patio Bar Cart & Bar Accessories, Outdoor Projector & Screen and More Surprises!! Look for more information coming to your inbox soon or you may contact Lucy Filipowicz at <a href="mailto:lipowicz@cavalryconstruction.com">lipowicz@cavalryconstruction.com</a> or 210-852-8877.** 

Don't forget to **Save the Date** for our **25**<sup>th</sup> **Swing into Spring Golf Tournament** on April 21, 2021 at TPC San Antonio. If you need more information on player registration and/or sponsorships, please contact Lucy Filipowicz at <a href="mailto:lilipowicz@cavalryconstruction.com">lfilipowicz@cavalryconstruction.com</a> or 210-852-8877.

If you have not renewed your membership or you know someone who would like to join, applications can be found on our website at: <a href="http://iwsatx.com/membership.html">http://iwsatx.com/membership.html</a>. If you need more information please contact Cheryl Ramirez at <a href="mailto:cheryl-iwsatx@outlook.com">cheryl-iwsatx@outlook.com</a>.

I hope to see you all at the January Luncheon!

Lisa Bumpas IWSA President 2020-2021



Kindness in words creates Confidence. Kindness in thinking creates Profoundness. Kindness in giving creates Love.

-Lao Tzu